Dock Master’s Report

June 18, 2012 Board Meeting
There were no serious problems when the dock was de-winterized and we continue with routine repairs and upkeep, including repairs to the dinghy dock by Dock A.  The repairs to A dinghy dock were necessitated as a result of previously allowing oversized dinghies to be stored on the dock.  Due to the excess weight involved in this process, serious wear was discovered on the metal elements of the dock holding the two sections together. A new policy regarding oversized dinghies will be developed and proposed by the Marina Committee in the near future to eliminate this on-going problem  

We have had 8 guest boats, staying for 14 nights. There are still empty slips available and we have a wait list for both the dinghy docks and for kayak space. 
The Dock Masters and the Marina Committee have reviewed our rules and regulations and submitted a proposal for changes to the Board of Directors.  We are hopeful they will be approved tonight and submitted to the unit owners for comment.

As summer travel season is in full swing, your dock masters will be traveling from time to time. As a result they will not be in places where responding to emails on a daily basis is possible. To avoid having your email request go unanswered for an unspecified period of time, we encourage you to send emails concerning marina business to both Eric Petterson and Skip Smith. 

